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Mr. Chair and Members of the Committee, 

KASB appears today in support of HB 2040. As the organization that represents the 286 public school 
districts in Kansas, we support giving our members the option of using current year enrollment as the 
basis for calculating per-pupil funding in addition to the existing calculation methods. 

 

I’m happy to stand for questions at the appropriate time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


